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Hi North Shore club mates,

You've probably received a ton of similar emails so my apologies for sending another, but | just wanted to
let you know what we’re up to at NSS in response to the unfolding Coronavirus (Covid-19) situation.

The Mayor of Auckland has just announced that public leisure centres and libraries will be closed for a
fortnight from Saturday morning. Fortunately this will not impact our regular AUTM and NAC timetables
- training at these facilities will continue as usual. It is important also to note that as a club NSS has
priority of the no more than 100 total in the facility as stipulated by the Government.

YOGI squads will train as usual at Takapuna pool tonight. Panda’s training on Monday morning will be
6-7:30am at AUTM pool. Further Takapuna pool squad times for next week will be rescheduled up to
AUTM/NAC and communicated separately to the relevant squads.

As an NSS Board we have been meeting regularly to review the COVID-19 situation. We're taking our
information and recommendations from the NZ Ministry of Health to prioritise the health of our athletes,
coaches and wider community and are working with AUT Millennium to ensure we comply with maximum
gathering sizes. We are developing contingency plans in case of further group size or social distancing
requirements from the government.

Thanks to you all for your patience and tight knit community support - we'll get through this together!

Sonya Cowen

NSS President
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https://www.winsborough.co.nz/e2t/c/*W1Ptxgn7xwDTZN22-XlgK9TLD0/*N71gbLvbFCdKW3BJQvn6Bc1qB0/5/f18dQhb0S65P6v3BxHV1xC7j5qxJClW3lg2hB4Yr8Y5VVdhCj2r1wlfW3s2G5b5ZNBqGW8RFSmd92j2YLW6PtzDJ87QmchW6r-7w92DDWz1V7m4Dm2SDSQ0W4PfB9M2NtG25W8_lLkK4CBwJSW7yrvzQ6ZTbBKW5ClKrT29N1ddVk0BHY8sdW2BW3nTqr-36mVxrW247Bd08lwPhMW3MQHnj5sl2hnN8f0xprPXC8sW2F7R2k5xs6c7N5KHHWbhSPVQW3TVnxY8bhxnvN6DM_7TNbFPGW2bx0B18zkVdSVVc59Y6rtwcRW2Cg_LG8KBrssN6R-bKh3vdfqW4fkJvR14FbPLW3857Zd15R_DCW3zD9bm1SdjVBW4sKsxF57wJ5DW8LcLC57YmsX7W2yW-6l17M-5zW4HB_YB84C-vHW2njTq093j6VXV320m58xFzDGW4gCcr-95WJldW1XGcPx8BvPpMW1KVQD27cZYnrW5lR0xZ3nCtyDW15GxHC7BScMlW3GNpr38GkRlTW1b0X_939cJWgW8nGjW76pw5yxW7C584b2h1WwxN31fmZ5ND6dHW4BNW-Z1hMx6MV_c33686Lt9bW99c1d07s7q1yW2B_MSz78CphyW2kxVt91B1sDCN4y82_t-pM9vW7kKgpx3g-7gy111

